
• Keeney, Mike 

To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Guys, 

MEAD;SANTILLO;SIETSEMA 
RAB BIA 
Mn1 o Presentation for Bristol 

attached is a copy of the presentation that was reviewed with Ron this morning. 

The main issues, as always, were the receiver insert and barrel. According to Hanson, they will run the mold on 
4/9-12 in Taiwan, ship the tool to Detroit and begin processing our parts the week of 4/19. The barrel discussion 
centered around developing the upset/forging process for DAT and heat treatment process for EET barrels. We 
discussed the timing and aknowledged that the receiver insert is still the determining factor for EET build, but if we 
do not watch the heat treating process, it may become the main issue. As stated in the presentation, I am 
sug9esting that we assemble to components in Ilion on the 11th of May, thus the drop dead date for h.t.'d barrels. 
Review your schedules and let me know if the 11th is OK. 

Any questions please call me, 
Mike 
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